June 4, 1990.

Mr. Dennis Cadrain.
I84! Manning Avenue
Port Coquitiam, B.C.

V3B 5CI
Dear Dennis:
Re: Albert Cadrain

Further to our telephone conversation of May 3l, 1990, | am enclosing herein a Release of Information,
which would allow us to obtain your brother Albert's medical history.

If Albert is agreeable to having the information released to us, please have him sign the form where
indicated, and return same to me In due course. As we discussed, this information will be treated as
strictly confidential by our office, and its use will be limited solely in connection with the application of
David Milgaard to have his case re-opened by the Department of Justice.

Finally, let me express my gratitude to you for co-operating with us in this very difficuit process. If in
fact there has been a miscarriage of justice, your role could well be pivotal. If you have any questions
in this regard, please feel free to contact me.

Yours truly,

WOLCH, PINX, TAPPER, SCURFIELD

Per:
David Asper
DA:In
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